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Dear Parents,






 

Every week your child’s class visits the garden which is located on the west side of our building. The Garden is not in a fenced in area therefore we must get a signed permission form giving your consent to let us take your child/ren outside of our building/fenced in area. Please fill out and turn in this form to the office. 


Thank you!




Megan & Leslie
My child _______________________ has permission to go to the garden with his/her teachers.

My child _______________________does not have permission to go to the garden with his/her teachers.

_______________________________________________
Parent Signature & Date
14215 92 Highway

Platte City, MO  64079

(816) 858-5437
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